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ITEM NUMBER: 7 
 
SUBJECT:  Olin Perchlorate Report: Update Regarding Standard Fusee Letter, 

Letter Responding to the Perchlorate Community Advisory Group’s 
August 18, 2005 letter. 

 
 

DISCUSSION 
 
Standard Fusee Letter: 
 
This supplemental sheet provides an update 
regarding Water Board staff’s July 19, 2005 letter 
to Standard Fusee Corporation.  The letter 
(attached to the perchlorate staff report) mentions 
that the Comprehensive Environmental Response, 
Compensation, and Liability Act (CERCLA) 
claims against Standard Fusee were still pending 
(last sentence of first paragraph).  The United 
States District Court, San Jose District, ruled on 
June 24, 2005, that the CERCLA claims against 
Standard Fusee have been dismissed.  The court 
opinion has been placed in the Olin file. 
 

Perchlorate Community Advisory Group 
(PCAG), August 24, 2005 letter: 
 
Water Board staff have attached (Attachment 1) 
a letter from the PCAG that outlines the group’s 
concerns with Olin Corporations recent sampling 
and reporting non-compliance.  Water Board 
staff responded to the PCAG on September 1, 
2005. The Water Board response is included as 
Attachment 2. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
1. PCAG letter dated August 24, 2005 
2. Water Board Staff response dated September 

1, 2005. 
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